
Good Afternoon, 

I oppose this measure.  This measure targets a group of citizens who statistically have fewer incidents of gun violence and 
accidents involving firearms than law enforcement. These individuals are specifically trained in firearm safety and responsibility. We 
go through a rigorous background check process and submit full print sets to local law enforcement. Clearly these are honest, law 
abiding citizens who are not contributing to the gun violence epidemic in this country. This measure would make felons out of these 
law abiding citizens, simply for overstepping some unseen boundary by accident. This is not justice, it is not constitutional and it will 
do nothing to reduce gun violence. I ask you to please honor the rights and liberties of the law abiding citizens of this great state.

Thank you,
Chris Rogers 


